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Call for Submissions: Angiology Prize 2025 
Awarding excellence in clinically vascular medicine research! 
 
The Swiss Society for Angiology (SSA) is pleased to announce the Angiology Prize 2025 –  
a prestigious award granted for an outstanding scientific project in the field of angiology.  
We are looking for a project that demonstrates scientific excellence, innovation, and clear 
clinical relevance – whether in basic research, clinical trials, or translational science.  
The prize will be awarded at the Congress of the German-speaking Societies for Vascular 
Surgery and the Union of Swiss Societies for Vascular Diseases, taking place from  
October 22 to 25, 2025, in Lucerne. 
 
✅ Who can apply? 
 

Eligible for submission are original research projects by 
physicians, researchers, and early-career scientists  
with a focus on angiology. Submissions must be  
publications or manuscripts published or submitted  
between January 1, 2024, and April 30, 2025. 

💰 Award details The Angiology Prize 2025 is endowed with CHF 10,000.–. 
The prize will be awarded once to a single outstanding project. 

🏅 Award Ceremony The award will be presented at the General Assembly of SSA 
🗓 October 22, 2025, from 18:30 to 19:30 

📩 Submission deadline August 31, 2025 

📬 How to apply 
 

To apply, please submit the following documents: 
– A cover letter 
– Curriculum vitae (CV) 
– The relevant scientific publication (PDF) 
– Publication confirmation (if applicable) 

Please send your complete application by August 31, 2025 to: 
Prof. Dr. med. Marc Righini Hôpitaux Universitaires de Genève 
(HUG), 4, Rue Gabrielle-Perret-Gentil, 1211 Geneva 14 
📧 marc.righini@hcuge.ch 

 
 
Thanks to Sanofi – for years of committed support! 
 
The Angiology Prize of the Swiss Society for Angiology (SSA) represents scientific 
excellence and clinically relevant research in vascular medicine. We are proud to award this 
prize year after year – made possible by the long-standing support of Sanofi, our trusted 
sponsor. This award would not be possible in its current form without Sanofi’s continued 
commitment. On behalf of the SGA, we sincerely thank Sanofi for its enduring partnership 
and meaningful support of angiological research in Switzerland. 
 


